Mt. View Irrigation
5238 W 2150 N
Ogden, UT 84404

3-12-2019

Weber County Planning
2380 Washington Blvd
Ogden, UT 84401

Re: Fenster Farms Phase 2

The owners of Fenster Farms Phase 2 subdivision have completed the required agreements, provided
the needed water and plans have been approved. Mt. View Irrigation will supply the 8 lots with
pressurized secondary water. Before Mt. View Irrigation will allow any individual connections to the
system, the final improvements will need to be in place and approved and each individual lot will need
to pay a connection fee. Building permits should not be issued until a receipt of payment of the
connection fee is provided.

Thank you,

~j< D \s\/uL St

Kami Marriott
Secretary



